
 

 

 

  

 

                                                              

 
 

 

Survey will be open March 1st-April 15th   
 

 

 

Public Participation in Disaster Mitigation 

Authored by: Erin Lucett 
 

We want to 
know what you 
think! 

Participate in the 

Cambria Fire 

Mitigation and 

Forest Health 

Survey!  

https://arcg.is/5XGu1 

Or go to 
https://arcg.is/5XGu1 

 

 
 
 

https://arcg.is/5XGu1


 

 

 

Cambria Fire Mitigation and Forest 

Health Survey 
Why should you participate? 

The goal of this project is to help better inform management for disaster mitigation and 

forest health of Cambria and the Monterey Pine Forest by gathering community 

preferences for management types. This survey is a part of a Cal Poly master’s project.   

 

By participating in this survey, you can voice your opinion on what types of forest 

management you would like to see in your community and where you would like to see 

mitigation occur. Through this survey you will be able to identify places in your 

community that you value and would like to see protected in the case of a wildfire.  

 

Survey responses will be kept anonymous.  

 

 

 

 

We appreciate your participation!  

If you have any questions, please contact 

elucett@calpoly.edu 


